FROM: Sarah Iles Johnston [johnston.2@osu.edu]
SENT: Thu 5/1/2008 2:10 PM
Re: Concurrence request for Classics 323 course proposal
Thanks for checking.  I am very happy to give concurrence, but since the Center for the Study of Religion is not a curricular unit, I am not sure you really need it.  Please clarify--I'll do whatever you deem appropriate.

Best,

Sarah

Sarah Iles Johnston

Professor of Greek and Latin and
Director, Center for the Study of Religion
145 University Hall
230 N. Oval Mall
Columbus OH 43210-1319
614-688-8755
